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June 28, 2022 

 

Ref:  VHB Project # 15047.01 

 

 

 

 

Re:  Traffic Engineer’s Certification  

Unified Buildings 2 and 3 (40 & 42 Unified Parkway)                                                                                                     

Providence Road/Boston Road, Sutton, Massachusetts  

 

Dear Ms. Hager: 

This letter certifies that the Traffic Impact Evaluation dated March 30, 2022 and the traffic peer review 

responses contained in the June 8, 2022 response letter for the above referenced Project have been 

prepared under my direct supervision and responsible charge. I am a Registered Professional Engineer 

(PE) in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts (Massachusetts P.E. No. 41442, Civil) and hold Certification as 

a Professional Traffic Operations Engineer (PTOE) from the Transportation Professional Certification Board, 

Inc. of the Institute of Transportation Engineers (ITE) (PTOE Certificate No. 916). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc. 

 
Vinod Kalikiri, P.E., PTOE 

Senior Project Manager 

Transportation Planning and Operations 

 

 


